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Date: January 16, 2009 

Subject: California State Tax Refund Delay Information 

 

Due to the state’s persistent cash and budget 
problems, the State Controller announced that he 
will have to delay refunds for 30 days starting 
February 1, 2009 for Personal Income Tax and 
Business Entity taxpayers. 
  
We will update our website with FAQs as further 
information becomes available. 


